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RE: T2E Section of Pacific Highway. Extension of study area.

As a community member of the original CLG, the reformed CLG and the AFG assomated with
consultation for this project | have constantly voiced my concern on this matter.

From the first meeting of the original CLG the majority of the members were not interested in
discussing matters related to an upgrade within the designated study area.

The inquiry should examine the role of the following in regard to this matter.

. Operation and conduct of initial CLG meetings.

. The role of ARUP in the conduct of these meetings.

o The membership and recommendations of the Noise Task Force.

. The possibility of incorporating, where possible the existing highway corridor into the
upgrade.

As the owner of a commercial property within the original area and a residence in the
expanded area | believe | have a balanced view on the subject.




